	September
	*School doors open at 7:30 am and breakfast is served. Our learning day begins at 7:45 am. Doors will then lock and all late students and visitors must come in front doors by the flag pole (50th St) to sign in after 7:45 am.*



	Office: 515-242-8426 Facebook: search “Parents of Moore Elementary”
Twitter: @MooreDMPS, email: moore@dmschools.org, Web: moore.dmschools.org
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	LABOR DAY
NO SCHOOL
NO BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
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	PFM Meeting
5:30 pm
	Spirit Day
Wear your favorite team shirt or colors!
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	Beaverdale Fall Festival Parade! Join Moore!
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	Parent Back to School Night 5:00-6:00 pm
	NO SCHOOL
NO BOYS & GIRLS
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Between District Open Enrollment
March 2, 2020 is the last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2020-2021 school year. Please visit https://moore.dmschools.org/ and visit the parents tab for more information.
Open Enrollment Deadlines
Districts are required by State Law to annually notify patrons of open enrollment deadlines and the possibility of transportation assistance. Please visit Moore’s website,
https://moore.dmschools.org/ under the Parents tab you will find the Open Enrollment Patron Notification.

PFM Meeting September 12th 5:30 pm
Our Parent & Friends of Moore Elementary parent group meets each second Thursday of the month. Come join this fun group to learn how you can become involved this school year. We will be holding elections at our next meeting on Thursday, Sept 12th at 5:30 pm. Also check out their website at, https://moore18.itemorder.com/sale, to check out Moore Elementary items to purchase! Like us on Facebook!

Take Home Folders
Moore Elementary was fortunate to receive donated “Take Home Folders” from a company called Walraven Company. They work with McAlister’s Deli on providing donated items to schools around the United States. Moore was lucky enough to be selected! 

Beaverdale Fall Festival Parade
Beaverdale Fall Festival Parade will be September 21st this year. The parade is Saturday, September 21st at 10:00 am. Families are welcome to join Moore Elementary and walk in the parade! Please wear your Moore t-shirts if you have one.  Meet at the First Federated parking lot at 48th St. and Franklin Avenue and look for Moore Elementary!  The parade is so much fun. Come join us!

Parent Back to School Night 5:00-6:00 pm
Come learn about the school day, curriculum, home supports and all that will be happening in your child’s classroom.

School Reminders
[bookmark: _GoBack]The beginning of the year is always full of a lot of information! Please read Mrs. Sloan’s “Welcome Back information” sent in August. We are off to a great start and want to continue the year this way!








